
Please take all the steps necessary to pass SB1008 including the dash three amendments introduced 
by  Senator Michael Dembrow. As grandparents living in inner SE Portland (near our grandchildren whom we 
care for 3 days per week), we know that it is vital to the health of all people in Portland that the air quality be 
improved to a safe level in order to give all a chance at healthier, longer lives. Our grandsons run and play in 
this inner SE Portland air every day. We love them so much and are spending our retirement time giving them 
the best childhood they can have while their parents are at work. It is for those two dear little boys that we 
plead for an end to dirty diesel burning engines in our city. Thank you, Pamala Y. Enberg (2809 SE 16th 
Avenue, Portland, Oregon 97202) 
 


